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From: Department of Health, Ireland 
To: Each Health Board Chief Executive Officer 

Re: General Practitioner Units 

Dear CEO, 

I am directed by the Minister for Health to refer to Department's letter dated 2nd February and to 
conditions applying to the daily rate of £135 approved for general practitioners. In arriving at this 
rate, it was recognised, and accepted, that a third of the doctor's total commitment to the health 
board would be spent on necessary research, study and other preparatory work at a location to 
be determined by the doctor. 

Yours sincerely, 

G McCartney 
GPU 
4 March, 1993 

 


